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January 07, 2008

Via U.S. Mail and E-mail to kathleen.fox@ci.austin.tx.us

Ms. Kathleen Fox

City of Austin

Neighborhood Planning & Zoning Dept.
PO Box 1088

Austin. TX 78767

RE: NPA-2007-0016.02

Dear Kathleen.

I want to thank vou for all the hard work and diligence you have put into our project to
help us succeed in our plans. However, after many neighborhood meetings and
discussions, we came to a compromise with several neighborhood residents that lead us to

change our plat. Therefore we wish to withdraw our plan amendment application (file
number NPA-2007-0016.02).

Thank you for your kindand ymmediate attention to this matter.

s

Regards, /

/M

Mlchael N. Casias



